
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our PE curriculum, Year 6 will be taking place in the BCDH Festival on Friday 

13th June, where we will be preforming a dance routine. 

 

Tickets for this event can be purchased from the link below, if you wish to join us on the 

day. Details about equipment and dress code for the children will follow asap. 

 

Walsall Arena 

 

Many Thanks 

J Anderson 

 

 
 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=walsallarena.com&umid=7084d3e1-ce3f-4ae9-9df7-64af0f2e3b0f&rct=1746531182&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-e36cb23972939103465da2c7cdb1bdd8dd1e516b

